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Hello Jason and Mike

I want to clarify what the due date is for a response in MURs 7228 and7233. The 15th day, going by your receipt date,

would be May 5,2A17 . We are affording you ân additional 20 days from that date in order to respond to the allegations

in both matters, thereby setting your due date for May 25, 2017. After that point, the Office of General Counsel may

make recommendations to the Commission concerníng the disposition of these matters.

Please let me know if we can be of further assistance on these matters

Regards,

Jeff

From: Jason Torchinsky Imailto:jtorchinsky@hvjt.law]
Sent: Friday, April 21.,2077 12:26 PM

To: Mary Beth deBeau <mdebeau@fec.gov>

Cc: Mike Bayes <jmbayes@hvjt.law>; Jeff Jordan <jjordan@fec.gov>; Christal Dennis <CDennis@fec.gov>

Subject: Re: MUR 7228,7233

Just to clarify - do you mean June 5?

Jason Torchinsky

Sent from my mobile device. Please excuse any typos.

On Apr 2L,2OL7 , al Lt:02 AM, Mary Beth deBeau <mdebeau@fec.gov> wrote:

Mike, your request for an extension of time to respond to the Complaints in the above-noted

matters has been approved. As such, the responses are due on or before the close of business May

5,2017.

Should you have any questions, please contact our office at CELA @fec.gov.

Thank you,

I'lwy tse't1'vd'ûeø'w

Mary Beth deBeau
Paralegal Specialist
Complaints Examination and Legal Administration
Office of General Counsel

202-694-L650
CÊLA@fec.sov
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From: Mike Bayes Imailto:imbaves@hvit.law]
Sent: Friday, April 21.,2OL7 1"1:53 AM

To: Jeff Jordan <iiordan@fec.gov>; Mary Beth deBeau <md-eþeau@fec'eov>

Cc: Jason Torchinsky <itorchinsky@hvit. law>

Subject: Re: MUR 7228,7233

Jeff, please find attached a request for extension in MURs7228 and7233.

Please let us know if you need anything further

Thank you,
Mike

Michael Bayes I Holtzman Vogel |osefiak Torchinsky PttC

From: Mary Beth deBeau <mdebeaç@feç.gov>

Date: Thursday, April 20,2017 at L:54 PM

To: Mike Bayes <imbaves@hvit.law>
Cc: Jason Torchinsky <itorchinskv@hvit.law>, Jeff Jordan <iiorçlanlOfeqgov>

Subject: MUR 7233

Mr. Bayes, attached please find a copy of the complaint in MUR 7233.

If you have any questions, please contact our office via email at CElÂ@fþc.gov or by phone,202-
694-7650.

Regards,

þlwy Bøflry d,eßeø'w

Mary Beth deBeau

Paralegal Specialist
Complaints Examination and Legal Administration
Office of General Counsel

202-694-L6s0
C-ELA@fec.eov

2

MUR722800181




